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To: Chair and Directors Date: March 3, 2020 

From: Crystal Brown, Electoral Area Manager 

Subject: April 15th Interprovincial Meeting 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  [Corporate Unweighted] 

That the Regional Board identify meeting topics for the 2020 Interprovincial Meeting.  
 

BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
The next Interprovincial Meeting is scheduled for April 15, 2020 in Dawson Creek.  The Peace River 
Regional District is hosting the meeting.  
 

ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS: 
1. That the Regional Board provide further direction. 
 

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE: 
☒      Partnerships 

 ☒  Inter-provincial collaboration with Alberta local governments 
 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION(S):  
Budget for the 2020 Interprovincial Meeting is included in the 2020 Financial Plan. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS CONSIDERATION(S): 
Staff has contacted the County of Grande Prairie, Saddle Hills, and Clear Hills County to request agenda 
items. 
 

OTHER CONSIDERATION(S):  
Agenda items are due by April 1, 2020. 
 
 

March 12, 2020




